
1823-2023 Celebrating 200 years of Freemasonry 
 
Lodge Woodhall St. John’s No.305 

Date of Charter 3rd November 1823 
 
                   
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 
Lodge Woodhall St John’s No.305 - Bicentenary Rededication Ceremony 
Saturday 4th November 2023 
 
R.W.M. Bro. Gordon Airns P.M., Past Masters, Office- Bearers and Brethren of 
Lodge Woodhall St. John’s No.305, extend their fraternal greetings and invite you to 
attend our Bicentenary Rededication Ceremony on Saturday 4th November 2023, 
within the lodge premises at Bowling Green Street, Bellshill, which will be conducted 
by the Grand Lodge of Scotland, headed by Brother W. Ramay McGhee G.M.M. 
 
The Lodge will tyle at 12.45p.m. prompt. 
 
The Rededication Ceremony will be open to all brethren. 
 
A Celebration Dinner will be held after the Ceremony at The Dalziel Park Hotel. 
 
*A limited number of tickets priced £25.00 will be available to brethren who 
wish to attend at Dalziel Park. 
 
 Note: All tickets for above have been allocated reserve list is available 
 
Transport, if required, will be available from Bowling Green Street, to/from venue, 
would brethren, who wish to use this facility, please advise.  
 
 
 
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
 
Bicentenary Jewels are available at cost of £15-00 (Names to Secretary) 
Enamel Tokens       £5-50                                                     
“200” stick pins       £3-50 

 


